
Hi,  
 
I’m writing to voice my opposition to HB 2001 and strongly encourage you to vote no on this. When I 
purchased my home in Portland, I bought a home in a cozy neighborhood that had good natural light 
and a decent sized yard. When these monstrous houses go in, they take up their entire yard and tower 
over all the houses around them. It blocks the daylight of the surrounding houses as well takes away any 
privacy. I can’t imagine putting a 4plex in there is any better. Plus, I’m sure they won’t provide parking 
which will crowd the already full streets. It seems as though the city is being run by developers who just 
want to tear everything down and put in these overpriced monsters. It doesn’t have to be like this, you 
have the power to stop this with your no vote on HB 2001.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Carrie A Schultz  
 


